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                                                                COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES                                              
LIVING WAGE ORDINANCE 

  NOTICE TO EMPLOYEES 
   
 
This employer is a contractor with the County of Los Angeles.  This contract is subject to the Living Wage Ordinance 
(LWO) established by the Board of Supervisors (Los Angeles County Code Chapter 2.201).  If you are a full-time or 
part-time employee and perform any service to the County under this contract, you must be paid a "Living Wage” for 
the hours you work on the County contract. 
 
THESE ARE YOUR RIGHTS. . . 
Living Wage 
Your employer shall pay you a Living Wage for services provided to the County of no less than the hourly rates and 
effective dates as follows:   

Effective Date Hourly Rate 
March 1, 2016 $13.25 
January 1, 2017 $14.25 
January 1, 2018 $15.00 
January 1, 2019 $15.79 
January 1, 2020 $16.31 
January 1, 2021 $16.62 
January 1, 2022 CPI   

Effective January 1, 2020, the Living Wage rate will be adjusted based on the U.S. Department of Labor, Bureau of 
Labor Statistics’ Consumer Price Index (CPI) for the Los Angeles-Riverside-Orange County Area for the 12-month 
period preceding July 1 of each year.  

Retaliation 
You cannot be transferred, demoted or terminated because you reported violations of the Living Wage Program.  All 
acts of retaliation can be reported to Internal Services Department by calling the Living Wage Hotline. 

Worker Retention 
If the County of Los Angeles terminates its contract with your current employer before the contract’s expiration date 
and enters into a new contract with another contractor for the same service, you may be eligible to continue working 
as an employee of the new contractor for a period not less than 90 days following the start of the new contract. 

Federal Earned Income Tax Credit 
You may be eligible to apply for the Federal Earned Income Tax Credit and receive an annual monetary amount 
established by the IRS if you qualify.  Application forms are available from your employer or by contacting the Internal 
Revenue Service at (800) 829-3676. 

If you believe your rights have been violated, you should immediately contact the following: 

          
 
Department Administering this Contract             County Department Phone Number 

 
OR 

Internal Services Department 
Countywide Contract Compliance Section 

Living Wage Hotline 
(888) 550-WAGE   OR   (888) 550-9243 
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